May Newsletter

It is simply amazing how fast this year has passed by. Here we are, at the end of the school year already, and I'm writing the last newsletter. It has truly been a year full of fun, laughter and friendships. Watching the children grow and learn is such a rewarding part of our experience as teachers.

JESUS TIME

As we begin the last month of preschool we will review what we have learned this year. We will learn about the joy that God gives us through His love for us in Jesus. Joy is the inner happiness that comes from knowing we are God's children. We thank God for His Joy. We can always have joy through faith in Jesus our Savior

- 3 Year Old Classes Promotion: We will celebrate the end of the school year with a special promotion.
 - The promotion program for the Monday/Wednesday class will begin at 11 AM on Wednesday, May 8th in the large multipurpose room outside Ms. Lori's classroom.
 - The promotion program for the Tuesday/Thursday class will begin at 11 AM on Thursday, May 9th in the large multipurpose room outside Ms. Lori's classroom.

- 4 Year Old Classes Graduation: We will celebrate the end of the school year with a special graduation celebration.
- The graduation program for the Monday/Wednesday/Friday classes and the Tuesday/Thursday classes will begin at 8:45 A.M. in the chapel on Friday, May 10th.

Please take your child to the classroom as usual.

<u>Parent-Teacher Conferences</u>: Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Monday, May 13th or Tuesday, May 14th. Parents are invited to meet with their child's teacher to discuss your child's progress and/or any concerns. Please schedule an optional appointment with your child's teacher to discuss any concerns that you may have.

2019-2020 Preschool Registration: If you know of a friend or neighbor that is interested in our preschool program, please ask them to stop by or call the church office at 342-4334 for a registration packet, or they can print a registration form from our website (eaglesnestpreschool.com).

REMINDERS

- Wednesday, May 8th Promotion for M/W
 3 Year Old Classes
- Thursday, May 9th Promotion for the T/Th
 3 Year Old Classes
- Friday, May 10th Graduation for
 4 Year Old Classes
 Monday/Wednesday/Friday Classes
 and Tuesday/Thursday Classes

As I close this final newsletter, please allow me to thank you again for your help and support throughout the preschool year. You have given your time and your talents beyond our expectations - in our classrooms and on our field trips. You have told others about Eagle's Nest and have helped to make our preschool year great. You have shared with us your most precious treasures, your children. On behalf of the entire staff, please know that we have appreciated you. May God bless you and your family with a safe and happy Summer.

A THE STATE OF THE

Sincerely,

Mrs. Esker